
File No. 21-0775-S5 

 
PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT (PLUM) COMMITTEE REPORT relative to the status of any 
colored­tagged homes, including pending permits, applications or other matters related to the 27th Street 
Firework Incident. 
 
Recommendation for Council action: 
 
NOTE and FILE the report from the Los Angeles Department of Building and Safety (LADBS), dated June 
5, 2023, inasmuch as the report was submitted for informational purposes. 
 
Fiscal Impact Statement: Not applicable.  
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted 
 
 
Summary: 
At a regular meeting held on August 1, 2023, the PLUM Committee considered a report from the LADBS 

relative to the status of any colored­tagged homes, including pending permits, applications or other matters 

related to the 27th Street Firework Incident.  LADBS staff provided an overview of the matter.  After 

providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee recommended to note and file the LADBS 

report, inasmuch as the report was submitted for informational purposes. This matter is now submitted to 

the Council for consideration. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted,  
 
PLANNING AND LAND USE MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
 

 
 
 

MEMBER VOTE 
HARRIS-DAWSON: YES 
LEE: YES 
YAROSLAVSKY:    YES 
PADILLA:    YES 
HUTT: YES 
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-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS- 


